










Noel & Grazina Thompson 
The Coach House 

12 Upper Park Road 
London NW3 2UP 

 07715558973 
F.A.O Tom Little 
Urban Design & Renewal 
Service Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8ND 
 
 
By email only 

09 September 2010 
 
 
Dear Tom, 
 
Re: Application ref 2010/3934/T 
The Coach House, 12 Upper Park Road, London, NW3 2UP 
 
We refer to the above application to fell a Prunus Pissardi at the front of our property, 
made on our behalf by G&R Tree Surgeons and your response to the application. 
 
Within your letter objecting to the application it was noted that no valid reason had been 
given to fell the tree. Upon checking with G&R Tree Surgeons we discovered that indeed 
no reasons were given despite the fact that G&R Tree Surgeons were told that the reason 
for our wish to fell the tree was damage that is being caused to our property by the said 
tree.  
 
We should be grateful if you would reconsider our application in the light of this 
information. We enclose a supporting letter from a Structural Surveyor who inspected our 
property and advised us that the cracks within our property are most likely being caused 
by the tree. We also enclose photographs of the cracks for your consideration. 
 
We would also gladly show a member of your team some internal cracks if another site 
visit was needed. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Noel & Grazina Thompson 
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